Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 9:54 AM

To: 'smichelson@erscorp.us'

Cc: ybayram@erscorp.us; 'Candace Curtis'
Subject: RE: Clyde's Electronics - RO0000168
Steve,

What you propose is reasonable given the circumstances. Please use this email to document ACEH’s approval of this
request and the revised dates. 1’'ll update Geotracker to reflect the revised dates.

Thanks for the call and the email. They help us understand site related issues and concerns.
Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Steven Michelson [mailto:smichelson@erscorp.us]
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 9:42 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: ybayram@erscorp.us; ‘Candace Curtis'

Subject: FW: Clyde's Electronics - RO0000168

Mark -
This email follows our recent conversation and your letter dated June 3, 2011.

The day after receiving your letter we spoke with Mr. Welsh about ACEH's requirements. The conversation
clearly revealed Mr. Welsh to be elderly, in poor health, and of limited financial means. Mr. Welsh asked us to
assist him in complying with the ACEH letter.

Unfortunately, Mr. Welsh is not in the UST Fund because he has never applied. We offered to assist him in
applying to the Fund, which would then allow us to help Mr. Welsh comply with your requirements regarding
the environmental conditions at the Site. Mr. Welsh accepted our offer of assistance. Therefore, we propose
to first assist Mr. Welsh in getting accepted by the UST Fund, and once accepted, we would assist Mr. Welsh in
addressing the environmental concerns at his property.

In light of this approach and due to the Fund's current questionable status, we request on behalf of the Mr.
Welsh, that ACEH revise the schedule to the following:
1



e October 28 - Work Plan for a Soil and Groundwater Investigation (with preferential pathway Study)
e November 4, 2011 - Documentation of Geotracker and ACEH Website Uploads
e 60 Days After Approval of Work Plan - Report on Soil and Groundwater Investigation.
Please be assured that we will let you know when Mr. Welsh is accepted into the Fund, and we will propose
adjustments to the schedule accordingly, which could result in the work being performed sooner than the

schedule proposed above. We may also ask you for a letter supporting Mr. Welsh's application to the Fund.

Finally, we plan on meeting with Mr. Welsh next week to get the application to the Fund moving forward.
Your positive response to this email would help our discussions with Mr. Welsh.

Regards,
Steve

Steven Michelson, PG

ERS Corporation

tel: 9259381600 - cell: 5104072864 - fax: 9259381610
smichelson@erscorp.us

The information contained in this email and all files transmitted with it are confidential and intended for use solely by the addressed individual. If you
have received this email in error, please promptly reply to me and delete the email. Thank you.



